
 

HB 1593 PASSES THE SENATE 

CALL THE GOVERNOR 
 

 

 

 

 

 

HB 1593 passed Tuesday, April 19th on the Senate Floor. 

 

The bill cannot go to the governor’s desk until this 

Friday evening for her signature. 

 

 

Please call Governor Fallin’s office 

At (405) 521-2342 

And ask her to VETO HB 1593 
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